
A N  I M P O R T A N T  M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  M I N I S T R Y  O F  E D U C A T I O N  A N D  N 4 L

Network for Learning (N4L) helps to keep your child safe at school. So while your child is 
learning from home, we have a simple, FREE way to block the worst of the web. 

To Switch on Safety, you need to change the ‘DNS’ settings on your child’s device.  
We’ve outlined simple instructions for the different devices at switchonsafety.co.nz

When children learn from home, it’s important to help them stay safe online. 

VISIT SWITCHONSAFETY.CO.NZ

http://switchonsafety.co.nz 
http://SWITCHONSAFETY.CO.NZ

